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Ref: BPE/ANH/TransitionSummerCamp 

 
Date: 12 June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Summer Camp 2023  
 
If you have already registered for the summer camp, please can you register again using the 
link below. 
 
We have an opportunity for a summer transition camp for our new CoPA cohort. This will take place 
on Thursday 31st August and Friday 1st September.  
 
These will be free offers but are optional for families to send their children to. These days are only 
available to students who will be attending CoPA in year 7 in September.  
 
Please register your interest for your child to attend the transition days by completing the following 
form.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/x6GzPzjwY7  
 

These places are not confirmed and will not be confirmed until the end of July. Registering your 
interest is to support with numbers for these events.  
  
Any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Amberley McKeen 
Senior Assistant  Principal 
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